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p,,,ru{ Sub Divisional Engineer, Provincial S,rb Division No. 6, PwD (B&R) Br., Sirsa
' ' . Email ID: owd-eeud1-sirsa@hrv.nic.in. Phonez Ot666-220530

\

To

Principal
P.M Shri G.S.S. School
Bijjuwali, Sirsa

Memo No.qgo "-J dated o* l" ?f {"1+

Sub:- School Bullding Safety Certlflcate. ( P.M Shri Govt. SR.Sec. School
BdlJurali.

Ref:- Your office letter 26L 124 dated LO-O6-2O24.

In reference to letter cited above it is intimated that the above said school

building was inspected by undersigned alongwith and Sh. Amit Hans JE and found that

these are no cracks in the walls or roof of the building. So it seems that the building is safe

for use as per visual inspection. This building safety certificate is v"'Llid for one ]rear i.e upto

30-06-2025.

DA/ Nil

This is for you kind informar:ion and further rr."."flT action please.

srb D$tionat Engineer,

-Proyl Sub Division No.6,

W 
B&R Br., Sirsa

P6122-68s


